III. RECOMMENDATIONS

1. The title of the degree awarded should be more compatible with the study field branch of the
programme (Water Engineering, H230). A change of study programme title to ‘Water Engineering’
is recommended.

2. A significant value of the programme is the potential to develop a cohort of talented graduates
in water engineering who combine water management and environmental engineering competences.
To fully realize this it is recommended that a review be carried out to alter the curriculum design and
improve the study process. This process should in particular focus on the distinction between
master’s degree and bachelor’s degree graduate attributes.

3. Consequent on Recommendation No. 2, curriculum adjustment needs to be formulated and
implemented, with particular emphasis on:
(a) eliminating any overlap between the bachelor’s and master’s degree programmes;
(b) enhance critical thinking skills and
(c) aim to unify the learning outcomes of all students on the programme, which might
be reflected in a reduction in the number of optional modules.

4. It is recommended that the final thesis module be harmonized for all students —
taking account of Recommendation No. 2 and see also Recommendation No. 10. Each thesis should
cover both water management and hydraulics areas.






